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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Fairytale Theatre Visitors – Once Upon a Time Topic 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 28th March the Creative Education Theatre Company will be visiting our 
school to work with the children in Reception. The children will have the opportunity to 
engage in the live performances of Goldilocks and the Three Bears and Jack and the 
Beanstalk. These performances link to our Spring term topic “Once Upon a Time”.  
 
 

 
 
 
This will be a fun and enriching experience for the children and we are looking forward to 
once again welcoming the theatre company into school.  
 
To help towards the cost of this event, we would ask for a voluntary contribution of 
£10.00 per child. Visits and visitors really enhance the curriculum for the children and we 
would love all the children to be able to participate. Sadly, if we don’t receive sufficient 
contributions, we may not be able to go ahead with this. If you have any difficulty with 
making the contribution, please speak to your child’s teacher, the school office, or Mr 
Andrews in confidence. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

sQuid has been set up allowing for instalments to be made, rather than having to pay the 
full amount in one go, as we appreciate there are often a lot of demands on your wallet at 
the start of a term, even more so if you have more than one child in education.  
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Quigley and Mrs Taylor. 
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